
A New Season of Teaching in Room 9 Begins January 17

In support of parents and caregivers during COVID 
disruptions, school closures, and sick days, a new season of 
Teaching in Room 9 kicks off Monday, January 17, on Nine PBS 
at 11:30 am, with all-new episodes for early learners.

The series broadcasts engaging, 30-minutes lessons taught 
by teachers from Missouri and Illinois on Nine PBS, Monday 
through Friday. Lessons also stream on Nine PBS’s YouTube 
channel, organized by grade level.

Prek-k | 11:30 am-12:30 pm 
reading, math, related arts, and science

1st-3rd graders | 12:30-1:30 
reading, math, and science

Lessons are guided by Missouri state standards and 
learning objectives that were created specifically
for Teaching in Room 9.

Link to our other at-home learning 
resources here. 

•  Online Educator and Caregiver Toolkit: The learning 
toolkit streamlines all our resources for educators and 
caregivers into one easy-to-access place, making it 
easier to help kids learn and thrive.

•  PBS KIDS: PBS KIDS shows run on our lagship
channel (9.1 and corresponding cable and satellite 
channels) everyday through 5 pm. Nine PBS KIDS (9.2 and 
corresponding cable and satellite channels) airs 
curriculum-based kids programming 24/7.

•  PBS LearningMedia: You will be amazed by all the 
educational content for distance learning this research-
based, classroom-ready digital learning experience. There 
are more than 100,000 digital resources available through 
PBS LearningMedia for early learners, middle school, and 
high school.

ninepbs.org/learningtoolkit
¨
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https://www.ninepbs.org/learningtoolkit/#page=schedule&day=20220113&provider=Broadcast
https://www.youtube.com/c/NinePBS/playlists
https://www.ninepbs.org/learningtoolkit/#page=schedule&day=20220113&provide
https://www.ninepbs.org/ninepbskids/
https://www.ninepbs.org/learningtoolkit/teachers/
https://ninepbs.pbslearningmedia.org/



